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Editor’s Corner 
 
 
Announcements 
The Californian Journal of Health Promotion has a new publication schedule beginning with Issue 3, 
September 2005. The short turn around time for each issue creates unique constraints for us to format the 
issue for publishing. Thus, we will no longer set the publication date on the first of the month. 
 
I would like to welcome Dr. Jeanne Freeman to the CJHP Editorial Board. Jeanne specializes in nutrition 
and osteoporosis. 
 
Writing Workshop for Potential Authors, Hawaii Themed Issue December 2005 
 
I will be in Hawaii on Friday, September 23, 2005, at the University of Hawaii Medical School to conduct 
a writing workshop for prospective authors of the Hawaii themed issue. Those interested in attending the 
workshop should contact Dr. Jay Maddock by e-mail jmaddock@hawaii.edu or by phone 808-956-5779. 
 
In This Issue 
 
It is always refreshing to see health education students co-publishing their excellent work with their 
professors. Please read “A Preliminary Study of the Work of Health Educators in a Clinical Setting” by 
Ms. Lisa Smith and Dr. James McKenzie and “VIAGRA, Cialis, LEVITRA, and the Potential for 
Habituation” by Mr. Paul Wesbecher and Dr. Roland Lamarine. 
 
APHA and SOPHE Conferences Moved to Philadelphia 
 
The APHA and SOPHE conferences have been moved to Philadelphia.  Please check out their web sites 
for new information: APHA (http://www.apha.org) and SOPHE (http://www.sophe.org/). 
 
 
Mark Tomita 
Editor 
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